Season Ticket Holders Letter. BOG STANDARD: Back in the Game.
Achieving BOG STANDARD at our club grounds 

Dear [name],

My name is [insert name] and as a proud season ticket holder for [football club] I am writing to you regarding ensuring male incontinence bins are available in washrooms at [name of football grounds].
The issue about the lack of facilities for men living with incontinence was brought to my attention following research by phs Group and Prostate Cancer UK. I was shocked to learn how many men with urinary incontinence (UI) are suffering in silence. For many people, living with UI can become debilitating, as a lack of facilities when out and about in public puts many men off even leaving their home in the first place. 
However, I am confident [football club] can help end this silent and unnecessary suffering, by working to provide people with the facilities they need, getting them back in the game.

There is a clear solution....
Why are male incontinence bins important?
· Prostate cancer is the most common cancer in men. 1 in 8 men will be diagnosed, rising to 1 in 4 for Black men, and as many as one in two of those treated with surgery may experience urinary incontinence as a result.

· 74% of the men we surveyed said having urinary incontinence simply puts them off going to games, because they feel anxious about leaking and lack of disposal facilities.

· Only 48% of football fans are satisfied with the current washroom facilities when watching live sports.

I am sure you will agree that the stats above are eye-opening. Therefore, to support men living with incontinence, I would urge you to consider adding male incontinence bins to washrooms at our club grounds. 
By having conversations about this issue, we will also reduce the stigma surrounding it, so I also encourage you to use your voice to raise awareness and drive positive change. 
To learn more, there are plenty of educational resources available at: Male Incontinence Matters (phs.co.uk). Here you will find research and case studies to help you further understand the scope of this issue, and why it is so important to create washrooms that cater to the needs of everyone. 
I would appreciate if you could keep me informed of your thoughts on this matter, and any progress you make towards adding male incontinence bins to washrooms at [insert location].
Yours faithfully,
[name]
[contact details]



